
About Me
Hello! My name is Rachel 

Quesinberry. I grew up in 

Maryland, then went to 

college at the University of 

Tennessee and have been 

living in Jacksonville for 2 

years now! This will be my first 

year teaching in St. John’s 

county. I am so excited to be 

working at PVA this year as 

an elementary Varying 

Exceptionalities teacher!  


